
President’s Update #4 
October 17, 2011 

Redistricting 
The IVC Redistricting effort is coming down to the wire.  The Governor recently signed 
AB 684 which changes the process of obtaining waivers of election. It will now be in the 
hands of the California Community Colleges Board of Governors instead of the K-12 
system through the Department of Education. We are holding public workshops this 
month and will be holding formal public hearings before the Board at the regular 
November and December Board meetings. The Board will vote on a final plan in 
December. Meanwhile, three final concept maps are posted on the redistricting website 
at http://www.imperial.edu/faculty-and-staff/campus-committees/advisory-and-
mandated-committees/redistricting/final-scenarios/. You can also see an e-version of 
the publication we are using at http://viewer.zmags.com/publication/2af1baa8
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